FUTURE PROGRAMS

Plans have been set for the majority of the cludb
programs/meetings for 1968,

The sublect matter and speakers for the next five
months are as follows:

February - Rog -Tice ~ Transistors (Designs for hams)
March - Framk Quement - Commercial side of electronics
Aprill - Doc Gmelin - A R R L

hay - Stan Benson - Antenna measuring

June - Field Day preparations

Some other programs planned are for talks on new
licensing, Nay Landry, Frank Glass and Al Guatano,

THANK_YOU

I want to take this opportunity to thank all of the
people in the club for th2 help and cooperation over the last
two years. It has been a very enjoyable two years., It is
& Jjob that 1s work, fun and at times frustrating. It is
gratifying to note that cur membership is up about 80 % our
paticpation at the meetings&is up 100%, and our club
activities are up at least 100%. We have dropped the
business portion of the meetings in favor of better speakers
and giving them a longer time for talks and demonstrations,
and only brirging vp the necessary items at general meetings.

Let us give Dale the same cooperation and help this
year and I'm sure that we will see the same increase in all
phases of orsrations. Get out to the meetings, and all the
activities that the club works in, and I'm sure every one
will have a good time, get come interesting information,
and enjoy ham radio a little bit more.

Hal Whitfield, past president, WAGHVN

HAPFY NEW YEAR




TN

¢.0.DOX 6
</J4 JOSE, CAL: o
oA

BILL WALTERS W6MKE
3315 KIRKWOOD DR
SAN JOSE CALIF

95117



